
Council, 
February 26, 1969 

attempt to contact the members of the Police Commission 

Committee and the Rent Control Committee to ascertain a date 

for a meeting most suitable to all of them and after checking 

with him, would he send out notices calling such meetings. 

Question Alderman Connolly Re: Speeding Traffic — Windsor Street 

Alderman Connolly referred to complaints that have 

been received with respect to traffic speeding on Windsor 

Street in the vicinity of Hood Street and he asked if anything 

_is being done about the_problem. 

The City Manager advised that the Police Department 

‘are.checking into the matter. 

Question Alderman Ahern Re: Africville 

Alderman Ahern asked what the City is planning to 

do with the land that has been cleared at Africville. 

His Worship the Mayor said that the Industrial 

Development Commission will be interested in any indications 

of interest in the use of the land for industrial purposes. 

He said that the Master Plan for the City, when prepared, will 

make suggestions for the use of the land. 

Question Alderman LeBlanc Res School Crossing Guard — Corner 
Mumford and Chebucto Roads 

Alderman LeBlanc referred to several calls he had 

received as to why the School Crossing Guard has been removed 

from the corner of Mumford Road and Chebucto Road within the 

_past few weeks. 

The City Manager said he would check into the 

matter. 
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